
Levelock LSAC Minutes 8/16/21

In the April meeting, the LSAC voted to use float days for January 3 & 4, 2022 and an inservice
day for January 5, 2022. The third float day will be used on March 4, 2022.

The LSAC discussed COVID guidance and mandates from the village. At the time of the
meeting, there were no mandates or restrictions being enforced by the village. The LSAC also
discussed our enrollment numbers brainstorming on possibilities of getting more students
enrolled in school.

The minutes were approved unanimously on 9/23/21.


